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Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
Air Quality Division
Herschler Bldg. 2-E
122 West 25% Street

Cheyenne, WY 82002
RE: Air Pollution Controls for the Upper Green River Basin

I'write in support of the LDAR rules that you are proposing, The relationship
between natural resource states and consuming states needs to be fair and
equitable; it should not leave the natural resource states and communities with
health and pollution problems. It is gratifying that your department has developed
rules that will help keep further harm from being done.

The rules will help address the ground-level ozone and the greenhouse gases,

Finally it also simply conserves resources, which ought to be on everyone’s priority

list.
Many thanks for your consideration,
Sincerely,

Y

Richard Ridgway
113 Sunlight Road
Cody, WY 82414



